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AGENDA ITEM ABSTRACT 
 

MEETING DATE: September 6, 2011 

 

TITLE:  Request for Approval of a Supplemental Agreement with NCDOT to 

Continue Safe Routes to School Encouragement and Education Activities 
 

DEPARTMENT:  Planning  PUBLIC HEARING:  YES ___NO__X__ 
 

ATTACHMENTS:   

A. Resolution 
FOR INFORMATION CONTACT: 

Jeff Brubaker – 918-7329 
 

 

 

PURPOSE 

The Board of Aldermen is asked to consider approval of a Supplemental Agreement with 

NCDOT to extend the timeline of the  Municipal Agreement, approved by the Board of 

Aldermen on May 18, 2010, to December 31, 2011. 

 

INFORMATION 

The only change being made by the Supplemental Agreement is the extension of the Agreement 

to the end of 2011.  This will allow for additional programming at Carrboro Elementary in the 

Fall of 2011, including a Walk/Bike to School Day event similar to last year’s.  This extension 

has been preliminarily accepted by the NCDOT Safe Routes to School Coordinator. 

 

For more information and a background on the grant programming, see: 

http://townofcarrboro.org/BoA/Agendas/2010/05_18_2010.htm (Item C5) 

 

FISCAL AND STAFF IMPACT 

The total grant amount is $12,864, with 100 percent of the funding coming from federal Safe 

Routes to School funds from FHWA, administered by NCDOT.  (NCDOT is able to provide 

technical oversight as part of the project.) 

 

RECOMMENDATION 

Staff recommend that the Board of Aldermen adopt the attached resolution. 

http://townofcarrboro.org/BoA/Agendas/2010/05_18_2010.htm

